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21st October 2020 
 

Dear Parents  

 
From September 2020, all primary schools are required by the government to teach 
Relationships and Health Education. 
  
Relationships Education is designed to help children to have positive and safe relationships with 
family, friends and online. 
  
Health Education will help children to make good decisions about their health and wellbeing and 
enable them to know how to seek support if any health issues arise for themselves or others. 
  
If you would like more information about statutory Relationships and Health Education, please 
click below to read the government guide “Understanding Relationships and Health Education in 
your child’s primary school: a guide for parents”.  This document can also be found on our 
school website in Policies section. 
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/fi
le/907638/RSE_primary_schools_guide_for_parents.pdf 
  
At St Lawrence, we have been delivering Relationships and Health Education within our 
Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) curriculum for many years.  We have reviewed 
our PSHE curriculum to make sure that our lessons meet the requirements that the government 
has set out for the content of Relationships and Health Education.  
  
We have also updated our Relationships and Sex Education policy to reflect the new statutory 
status for Relationships Education, and we are inviting parents to consider this policy before it is 
finalised. This policy is now available on our school website in the policy section.  Information 
and frequently asked questions regarding the statutory changes are also available from the 
Department for Education using the link below. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-
rse-and-health-education-faqs?utm_source=2b45920e-083a-44ad-9c3f-
16fed9168d3f&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
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If you have any comments or questions about the policy, please email these 
to a3091@telford.gov.uk  by Friday 6th November.  We will consider all comments and queries 
received and will publish responses on our website during November. 
 
Yours sincerely                      
 

H.Osterfield  A. Moore 

 
 
Miss H Osterfield                         Mrs A Moore 
Executive Head       Head of School  
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